
Renew Your Pedagogy:  
Reframe an Existing Course as Interdisciplinary  

 
 
Would you like to take an interdisciplinary approach to teaching an existing course such as 
Engineering Ethics? Are you still at the early stages of exploring a course idea and looking for 
some feedback or a partner? 
 
Full-time faculty are invited to participate in a workshop sponsored by the Office of the Provost 
and the Interdisciplinary Committee, facilitated by Prof. Paul King, to learn how to reimagine an 
existing course as an interdisciplinary liberal arts and science course and identify a collaborator. 
Participants will receive a $500 stipend per course, to be divided as indicated by the collaborators, 
for work done in the summer reframing an existing course to gain ID designation.  
 
Interested? Please save the date, May 27, 2015, and submit your one-paragraph response to the 
question: What do interdisciplinary studies mean to you? Also include with your submission a 
statement from the department chair that if your revised course is approved as ID, it will be 
offered in Spring 2016 or the 2016-17 academic year. 
 
Be sure to refer to https://openlab.citytech.cuny.edu/ids/. Send your responses and inquires to  
Dr. Reneta D. Lansiquot, rlansiquot@citytech.cuny.edu.  
 
Deliverables for accepted participants include: 

1. Completed Application submitted for Interdisciplinary Course Designation, which 
contains a revised syllabus. Refer to the application checklist here: 
https://openlab.citytech.cuny.edu/ids/submit-proposal/application-checklist/  

2. A brief written report summarizing implementation and lessons learned (required after 
the course is team-taught the first time). 

3. In Spring 2016, discuss the interdisciplinary course in a campus-wide faculty forum.  
 

The deadline for submission is Friday, May 1, 2015. 
 
Reviews will be completed and acceptances announced by Friday, May 8, 2015.  
	
  


